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Detectives seek leads in vehicle thefts

Wednesday, July 16, 2008
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is looking for information regarding the theft of a Suzuki Boulevard motorcycle and a
1994 Ford Mustang.

Both vehicles were taken from the same area around the same time. Detectives believe the thefts may be related.

The motorcycle, valued at $12,000, is described as black and red with saddle bags (click here to view picture). It
was stolen from the 1000 block of Wheeler Drive in north Shreveport while its owner was hospitalized in early
June. The Mustang, white in color, was taken from the 1000 block of Woodshire Circle in north Shreveport, on
June 1. Anyone with information about these thefts is urged to call Det. Charles Bradford at 681-0700.

https://www.caddosheriff.org/motorcycle.jpg

